
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Message From President 

Dear Fellow Citizen:  

As we continue to celebrate 

our 35 years of citizen 

diplomacy in 2021, please 

join us. 

In March, we had 

Muscatine-Zhengding 

celebration, April, we had Muscatine-Kislovodsk 

celebration, and in May, we had Muscatine-

Ramallah celebration of ten years since both cities 

signed the agreement and 35 years of citizen 

diplomacy.  

Please watch out for our monthly event on our 

Facebook page “Muscatine Sister Cities” or on our 

website at www.muscatinesistercities.com. 

Thank you for your support! 

John Dabeet 

Muscatine Sister Cities President 
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www.muscatinesistercities.com 

To offer the people of Muscatine 

and of similar cities in other 

nations opportunities to get 

acquainted—to understand one 

another as individuals, as 

members of their community, as 

citizens of their country, and as 

part of the family of nations.  

Spring 2021 

 Drohobych—Ukraine 

 Ichikawamisato—Japan 

 Kislovodsk—Russia 

 Lomza—Poland 

 Ludwigslust—Germany 

 Parana/Crespo—Argentina 

 Ramallah—Palestine 

 Zhengding—China 
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   Promoting Peace Through People      Promoting Peace Through People      Promoting Peace Through People    

A continuation of a community 

introduction of our individual 

Sister Cities is currently on display 

highlighting Lomza (pronounced 

WOM-za), Poland. 

 

Our quest for cultural 

understanding around the world 

remains, and we hope to capture 

the attention of children and 

adults eager to learn a few things 

about another country and 

community with which we have a 

relationship. 

This display is located on the third 

floor at Musser Public Library. 

“What is unique in the relationship 

between Muscatine and Ramallah is 

the work that we are doing of the 

philosophy of Sister Cities.” 

 

—Mr. Tim Quigley, Sister Cities 

International Chair Emeritus Statement 

during the ten-year celebration 

between the two cities.  

http://www.muscatinesistercities.com/

